
 

 

 

 

 

PTA MEETING 22/02/2022 

 

PRESENT 

Richard Catchpole   Head 

Sarah Speirs   Co Chair  

Jackie Ahrens   Co Chair  

Rich Day    Treasurer  

Katherine Carter   Secretary  

Helen Warren   3BF Rep 

Melanie Alexander  3MB Rep 

Kath Lindsay   6E Rep 

 

TREASURER’S UPDATE 

 The PTA currently have £20k for the MUGA fund 

 This has been funded by profits from: Summer BBQ £3k, Fireworks £4k, 

Christmas events £7k, Skipathon £4k, and donations £2k  

 As well as the MUGA funds, there is an additional £7k in the PTA bank 

account 

 

FUNDING FOR SCHOOL 

 The PTA have agreed to fund the following: 

£200  Timber for the Gardening Club raised beds 

£105  15 x Year 4 dictionaries 

£150  15 x Year 5 dictionaries 

£2120 8 x Chromebooks 

 

 



FEEDBACK FROM BOUNCING FOR BOOKS 

 This was a great success and lots of good spirit was shown on the day 

 Sponsorship money (with Gift Aid acknowledgment) is slowly coming in, 

reminders are being sent by the PTA and school officer for this 

 Not many younger siblings turned up for the after-school bounce, so it may be 

worth removing this from future bounces 

 It was suggested that the paper sponsorship form is no longer used in future 

bouncing events, as all information can be submitted online. The children can 

receive a certificate on the day to confirm the number of bounces they 

achieved 

 

QUIZ NIGHT 

 To be held on Saturday 5th March 7.30pm 

 Ticket sales are quite slow, so reminders are being sent out by the PTA 

Classlist and the school office 

 

KIDS DISCO 

 To be held early evening on Thursday 24th March 

 An earlier session for Y3 and Y4 and a later session for Y5 and Y6 

 There will be a tuck shop, tattoo stall and possibly the sale of flashing whizzers 
left over from Fireworks night 

 More information to follow 

 

EASTER EVENT 

 To be held in the playground after school at 1.30pm on Friday 1st April 

 There will be an Easter Egg raffle, a sweet tombola, a tattoo stall, and a 
second-hand toy stall 

 The following dates for Mufti in exchange for donations will be as follows: 
Thursday 31st March  Mufti in exchange for Easter Eggs 
Friday 25th March  Mufti in exchange for Sweets. 
Friday 25th March A second-hand toy collection box will be placed 

in the school office to collect all donations up until 
Friday 1st 

 Y3 to organise and run the soft toys 

 Y4 to organise and run the tattoos 

 Y5 to organise and run the Easter Egg raffle 

 Y6 to organise and run the sweet tombola 

 If the weather is warm and dry, there may be an ice cream sale and open play 
on the school field. This will be decided closer to the event 
 



SMARTIES CHALLENGE 

 Smarties tubes (and allergy equivalent) to be handed out Monday 23rd May, 
with all tubes and monies to be returned by Friday 10th June 

 More details to follow 
 
 

CASINO / AUCTION / DISCO 

 This will involve an events team hosting a big night out in the school hall. 
Consisting of a casino (hiring in croupiers, black jack and roulette table) an 
auction of promises (likely combining a pre-arranged silent auction, plus a live 
bidding auction on the night), and potentially a disco 

 This event will require a lot of support from every year group, so it is being 
discussed amongst reps to get feedback as to whether we have the support in 
terms of volunteers as well as ticket buyers 

 Helen W will ask if there is a band / musical performer at Godalming college 
interested in performing at this event 

 Kath L will find out more about the format for the auction night held at 
Rodborough / Moss Lane 

 

SPONSORED CYCLE RIDE 

 18th June is currently pencilled for this event 

 Aim to get the school community getting involved in a cycle ride from 
Peasmarsh to Cranleigh (tbc) with the possibility of a half-way ice cream and 
refreshment stand (run by the PTA), and a bring your own picnic in Cranleigh 
where the cycle ride ends 

 More details to follow 

 

AOB 

 There will be a day trip to the beach, organised by the school on Thursday 7th 
July. The PTA will fund ice creams for all children and teachers 

 The BJS summer barbecue will be held on Friday 8th July 

 Wendi Lancaster has stepped down as Co-Vice Chair, but will continue to be 
class rep for 5L 

 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

 Tuesday 26th April 7.30pm 


